
           

 

 

 

ST FRANCIS CATHOLIC COLLEGE 
UNIFORM SHOP 

HOLIDAY TRADING NOTICE 
 
 

 

The final day for Term 3 for the College Uniform Shop  

is Friday 26 September 

 

We will be open during the holidays on: 

Friday 10 October 9.00am-3.00pm 

 

We will return to regular term trading from 

Monday 13 October 8.00am–4.00pm (First Day Term 4) 

 

Mondays 8.00am-4.00pm 

 Wednesdays 12.30pm-4.00pm 

Fridays  8.00am-4.00pm 

 

Don’t forget our online service at 

www.noone.com.au/shop/at/sfcc 

 
 

The Noone Team 

St Francis Catholic College Uniform Shop 
(02) 8073 7419  

sfcc@noone.com.au 

http://www.noone.com.au/shop/at/sfcc

